
 

 

Good afternoon! For those of you who don’t know me, my name is Ethan Fauth and I’m 
excited to announce that I will director of Homestead Bible Camp for the summer of 2020. This 
summer my goal is to put together a staff that can work well together and produce a fun 
environment that’s fully focused on spreading the gospel of Christ to as many children as we can 
summer. If you’re reading this letter, I would like to invite you to join the staff of H.B.C. this 
summer. I would ask that you pray about your decision to staff at the camp this summer as we 
are embarking on this adventure together. I’ve attended Homestead Bible Camp for many years 
as both staff and as a camper. A couple years ago I felt like God was calling me away from camp 
but over the last two years I’ve grown in many ways both spiritually and in maturity. As I’ve 
grown, I’ve been called back to camp and I’m super excited to start this camp season.   

 If you would like to join the H.B.C. 2020 team, please complete the included staff 
application and return it to me via mail or email.  I look forward to hearing from you. This could 
be one of the best camp years to date and I hope you decide to be a part of it. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly or you can call Michelle Kipp at 
970-396-0945 Come join us on this adventure and let’s see how God uses Homestead Bible Camp 

in the 2019 camp season.  All Applications are due by May 20th 2020. 

Sincerely, 
R. Ethan Fauth 
My email is refauth@outlook.com 
My address is 1551 40th ave ct Greeley CO, 80634 
My phone number is 970-518-1422 


